
PUBLIC NOTICE CLOSED EXECUTIVE SESSION 
FOR THE LIVINGSTON CITY COMMISSION 

NOTICE is hereby given the Livingston City Commission will convene for a closed executive 
session on Wednesday, September 28th from 3-5 p.m. in the Conference Room of Livingston 
City Hall at 220 E. Park St. This meeting is called for the purpose of determining the finalists for 
the position of City Manager. This meeting is not open to the public. The City will announce the 
names of the finalists at a future date. 

For questions regarding this meeting contact Faith Kinnick, at (406) 823-6002. 

Please publish Monday, September 26, 2022 

Faith Kinnick 
City of Livingston 
September 22, 2022 


